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Friday 16th May 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In English, we have written character descriptions, setting descriptions and the scripts for our 

plays. 

In Maths, we have been looking at decimals – wholes, halves, quarters and rounding. 

In History, we looked at why the Romans invaded Britain and the importance of Boudicca. 

In Art, we designed our finger puppets which we will be making next week. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Ivy for her perseverance and enthusiasm when looking at Boudicca and 

William for his great use of language in his setting description 

Headteacher's Award: Georgie for her maturity and attitude in all aspects of school. 

Shining Stars: Orson, Ivy, William, Molly, Isla 

Pupil Voice: “Is the school trip on Monday? I’m so excited!” 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 19th May: Otters Class Trip to Canterbury Museums. See dojo for more information 

Friday 23rd May: Holi day celebrations – we will be using powder paint to recreate a Holi day 

celebration that we have been learning in RE. The children will need to bring a change of 

clothes they don’t mind getting covered in paint and sunglasses or goggles please. For more 

information about the powder paint please visit www.ministryofcolours.co.uk 

http://www.ministryofcolours.co.uk/

